
Friday 15th Nov 2019 

Newsletter 9 

Autumn Term 2, Week 2 

 News for this week: 

Dear Parents,  

It’s been a very busy week at Cheselbourne with lots of events for the children to take part in.  The children  
joined in with everything brilliantly and I end the week a very proud headteacher.  

Remembrance Service - last Monday, 11th November the children did us very proud during our 
annual service for Armistice Day.  We had lovely feedback from those who attended and       
acknowledged all of the cross-curricular learning that had taken place behind the scenes in  
order to put the service together.  Thank you for the feedback, we really appreciate receiving 
this, it serves as a lovely endorsement of all the hard work that goes into  putting together our 
services; 

‘The way that you all have integrated literacy, history and music across the year groups was a 
shining example of education at its very best.  From the reading of the Wilfred Owen poem to 
the story book to the performance of the poem written by year 3 and 4 to the singing of Pack Up Your Troubles it 
was clear what depth and breadth of understanding the children get access to from your brilliant teaching and 
great teamwork.  It was a real pleasure to be there and to see, yet again, Cheselbourne's very special qualities in 

action.’ 

Michael Rosen - Y3/4 then spent the afternoon on Monday watching children's poet,  
Michael Rosen perform his wonderful poetry at the Weymouth Pavilion.  The children 
really enjoyed this and I would recommend watching some of his poetry on his YouTube 
channel together. 

Shire Hall - Y1/2 had a super trip to Shire Hall on Wednesday. They loved taking part in 
the mock trial and visiting the underground jail cells as part of their learning about the 
Great Fire of London or in this case, The Great Fire of Dorchester. Luckily, they were all 
wonderfully behaved and were allowed to return to school.  Mrs Mowlam returned  
brimming with pride for the impeccable behaviour and engaged       
attitudes displayed by all the children. We were also delighted to     

receive some lovely feedback from the museum - 'It was such a pleasure to work with your 
class  today, they are an absolute credit to you and the school.' Well done Y1/2.  

Multi-skills - four representatives from Y1/2 were invited by Mr Dailey to take part in the 
DASP Multi-Skills event at St Mary’s Middle School. They had a great time taking part against 
other Y1/2s from other local DASP schools.  

CSF –thank you to all those who attended the CSF meeting on Wednesday evening this week.  We have a lots of 
plans for the rest of this term and are currently in the process of putting together a CSF newsletter to update 
everyone on CSF news. This will be coming out next week.  

Enjoy your weekend everyone, the children definitely deserve one after the busy week we have had.  Warm 
regards,   Mrs See 

Headteacher: 
Mrs Mary See 



 

 

 

The Family Information Service is a really useful point of information 

for Dorset Families.  We follow them on our facebook page or you can 

find out more information on their website.  

 

We have signed up to  easyfundraising which is an online 

fundraising feature that enables money to be raised through 

shopping online.  Please click on the picture to go to our site 

for it or click here for information about how it works.  

Thank you in advance for all your support with it.    

 Odd Socks Day— thank you for your support with Odd Socks Day on Tuesday.  

 Christmas Jumper Day—please see details for 12th December 

overleaf.  

 

Payments to the school for clubs, trips, breakfast club etc. can be made online via BACS payments to:         

Cheselbourne Village School / Account No: 69603634 / Sort code: 60-07-01  Please could you put your child’s 

name as the reference for these payments. Thank you.  

Each week at our Friday Celebration Assembly we will hear about all the great learning from the 

week and Mrs See will award certificates and special gold Head teacher stickers to say Well Done. 

The children’s achievements will also be put up in the frames on the ‘Wow Work Wall’ out-

side her office.    

WELL DONE to our Award Winners this week who have all got their achievements on the ‘WOW 

Wall’… 

 

DASP Citizen(s) of the Week: 

Katie 

Year 4 - Ollie 

Year 3 - Jake 

Year 2 - All Y2 

Year 1 - All Y1 

Year R - Libby 

Lunchtime Superstars: 

Katie & Daniel 

https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/children-families/get-help-for-your-family/family-information-service.aspx
http://www.cheselbourne.dorset.sch.uk/cms/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/easyfundraising-IntroPresentation-2018.pdf
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cheselbournevillageschool/?pageVersion=1&fbclid=IwAR2mpBpm55lu6gqb9bnsuoezeCRA6a3BTokBiAKIZ-fc7HbmHpoJ-qL5NR0


Date Event Details 

Wed 27th Nov Maths Workshop Details to follow. 

Tues 3rd Dec Whole School Flu Immunisation Details to follow. 

Tues 3rd Dec Christmas Books at Bedtime 5.30-6:30pm 

Fri 13th Dec Christmas Jumper Day  

(for Save the Children) 

Children and adults are invited to wear their festive jumpers 

for the day and bring in donations for the ‘Save the Children’ 

charity.  Please note this is the day of our end of term Open 

Celebration Assembly (details below) so we’d love to see 

Fri 13th Dec End of Aut Term Open              

Celebration Assembly 

2.30pm, Village Hall 

Fri 13th/Sat 14th Dec Ansty Panto  

Mon 16th December Whole School Trip to Milton   

Abbey 

Details to follow. 

Tues 17th Dec  Christmas Service at Milton   

Abbey 

5:30pm at Milton Abbey, followed by Christmas crafts and 

refreshments in Milton Abbey School State Room. 

 Wed 18th Dec Christmas Panto For the whole school Details to follow. 

 Thurs 19th Dec CSF Whole School Christmas 

Lunch 

 

Fri 20th Dec 

 

Christmas Parties Details to follow. 

Last Day of Autumn Term  

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

 Mon 6th Jan Start of Spring Term  


